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Hello!
It’s Tom here, Manager for the Foundation School Sports team, 
bringing you the latest instalment of the newsletter. Each week we 
will provide you with lots of updates and exciting things to do for 
yourselves, family, teachers and pupils in schools.

Despite this new way of working, the values of the Foundation haven’t 
changed. We are here to support our community and are adapting 
our delivery methods for all of our projects in order to support all 
of our beneficiaries. We hope that you find this worthwhile, and if 
there is any more information you would like on any of the below, 
please get in touch with us at foundation@wolves.co.uk and one 
of our team will be there to support. Alternatively, have a look at our 
social media channels.

Wolves at Home
Wolves Foundation and Wolves last week launched our Wolves 
at Home project, with a team of staff and former Wolves players 
including Steve Bull. We have been calling season ticket holders 
over 65 to share our favourite Wolves memories and prevent 
loneliness whilst safe at home. We have brought this into our 
delivery by working with schools to write letters to our Wolves Elders 
and Molineux Memories participants. We are so grateful that over 
200 children have sent us letters to pass to vulnerable people in our 
community. We have been taken aback by the feedback received 
and would love some more letters! Click here or for a copy of the 
template, please email us at foundation@wolves.co.uk.

Thank you to the NHS
We’d like to thank our amazing NHS 
nurses, doctors, carers, cleaners, 
scientists, volunteers and anyone else 
who is working hard for the nation. 
From all at Wolves Foundation, we are 
hugely grateful for your service at this 
time. Don’t forget to #ClapForTheNHS 
every Thursday at 20:00. 

Activities to do at home or in school
Super Movers
This is a programme ran by the BBC in partnership with the Premier 
League. SuperMovers is designed to inspire kids to stay active by 
watching curriculum linked or just for fun videos online and copying 
them. There are nearly a hundred different videos bespoke for each 
Key Stage that can be watched on a phone, tablet, PC or smart TV.

Click here to have a look!

Wolves PE, Maths, English & PSHE
Over the coming weeks we will be publishing lots of different 
educational activities for kids to do on our social media channels 
and our website. The first is a maths activity based around the 
Wolves squad numbers!

Click here to get started!

Live Lessons in school
Our school’s delivery team have adapted their way of working and 
have begun delivering live lessons into schools (think Joe Wicks, but 
Wolves and better!). 

If you work in a school and would like one of these for the pupils you 
still have in school, get in touch with our Schools Manager, Tom at 
tomwarren@wolves.co.uk

Premier League Primary Stars Website
The fantastic website for Premier League Primary Stars has made 
lots of their resources easy to access for pupils at home. Its packed 
full of fun, interesting and education things to do for kids in primary 
schools.

Click here: www.plprimarystars.com

That’s all for now…
We hope the above is useful for you and to 
see you getting involved! We will be back next 
week with lots more. Keep safe and well.
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